
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
 

 

 

Senior Swimming Sports 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 This week’s word:       kākahu kaukau    (swimming togs) 

13th March 2018    

 

  Dates to Remember School Roll 207 

Friday 16th March  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 
 

Saturday 18th March Bayswater Car Wash. Y5/6 Camp Fundraiser 
 

Monday  19th March  Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 19th March Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 
 

Easter Break - Friday 30th March to Tuesday 3rd April.  School resumes on Wednesday 4th April. 



The senior swimming sports went off well this morning with the weather being kind to us!  Children participated in a variety of 
competitive and non-competitive events from shark attack to four lengths freestyle!  Well done to everyone who took part and to 
the parents and whanau who attended to support their (and everyone else’s) children!  Many thanks to Amy who organised 
everything (impeccably as always) and the staff for all their hard work.  
 
Final selections will be made for the Peninsula Swimming Competition (next Tuesday, 20th) before the end of this week.   
 
Photographs of the junior children’s swimming sports will be in next week’s newsletter.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminder about Paid Union Meeting Friday 23rd March!  
The teachers at Bayswater School will be attending Paid Union Meetings on Friday 23rd March.  Half will go in the morning and 
then return to school and half will be at school in the morning and attend in the afternoon.  This is so that we can ensure that the 
children who are at school on the day are safely cared for.  We have chosen to attend meetings on a Friday because we are 
conscious that some families may choose to keep their children off school and have a long weekend.  If this is your choice, 
please let the office know in the usual way (before hand if possible).   

 
Lindsay Child / Tumuaki Principal 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 

School-gen's Energising Young Minds Competition 

 

School-Gen is running a competition for schools to win a share of $50,000 for new science equipment. 

All we have to do is vote! 
 

Voting is easy - click on the link below, scroll down, search Bayswater and click the vote button.  Easy as that - there's no details 
to fill in and it will only take 5 seconds.  The competition runs until 2 April and you can vote every day.  The more votes we 
have the more chance of winning. 
 

http://www.schoolgen.co.nz/voteforyourschool 

 
Congratulations to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 
 

Room 1 Riley  personal excellence and creativity in writing. You wrote to meet a specific purpose made it your 
own, ka pai! 

 Jayden demonstrating resilience and personal excellence whilst adjusting to being a new member of 
Ruma Tahi. 

Room 2 Dante your resilience and perseverance you demonstrate in learning. Your confidence has grown in all 
areas of school life. 

 Rosa your insightful contributions during maths discussions, which supports your own thinking and the 
thinking of others. 

 

Room 3 Zeke persevering through a challenging maths task - your resilience is growing. Tu meke!   
 Jeremy bringing a happy disposition to Ruma Toru. We all wish you the best for your return to China. 
 
Room 4 Bucky demonstrating resilience as a learner by taking risks to attempt all the questions in this weeks 

reading and maths assessments and focussing to complete the tasks in a given time frame. 
 Andach perseering to complete tasks and striving to achieve personal excellence in all learning areas. 
 

Room 5 Sam demonstrating resourcefulness as a learner when showing the number 321 in a variety of ways - 
e ki, e ki! 

 Alice demonstrating resilience and reciprocity as she discussed her maths with the class and 
developed her understanding of place value - ka rawe! 

 

Room 6 Jaden being a kind and welcoming member of the class who made sure someone new was happy and 
looked after. 

 Shonny showing resilience and a positive attitude towards starting at a new school. You bring a smile 
everyday and happily participate in class activities. 

 

Room 7 Zoe being a resilient learner in maths, solving a very tricky problem about distance. 
 Lucy being a resilient learner in maths, solving a very tricky problem about distance. 
 

Room 8 Lamar demonstrating personal excellence throughout the week. You have worked extremely hard to 
write independently. Ka pai!  

 Daniel being a motivated learner and sharing your ideas with the class. Your kite writing was amazing! 
Ka rawe 

Room 9  Oliver using the key competency of managing self to find a sensible space to do some excellent writing.  
Ka pai to mahi! 

 Charlie showing personal excellence by learning to recognise high frequency words to help him become 
an awesome reader. 

 

Car Wash - Sunday 18th March 2018 
10am-1pm 
Bring your car and support our camp fundraiser!  
Wash $10 
The works (wash, wax and vacuum) $25 
 

 
 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    Birthday Birthday Birthday Birthday to…to…to…to… 
Alice McLuckie (8), Jayden Hewitt (6), Kaia Schneebeli (10), Omeshan Moodley (5) and 

Oliver Moy (9).  We hope you enjoy celebrating your special day with family and friends. 
 



Seasonal Share 
Bridget Swan (Maihi, R5 and Greer, R9’s Mum) is organising another ‘clothes share’ on a date  
to be confirmed.   
 

Bridget says, “If you have unwanted summer and/or winter clothing/items (children/adults clothes,  
shoes, blankets, sheets, hot water bottles etc...) you no longer need and would like to donate to  
our next clothes share, please drop bagged/boxed items to the office.  We will endeavour to  
have the share before the end of this term.  Please NOTE: items must be unmarked, clean,  
have no holes - in good condition.  
 

For those that are unfamiliar with this event, it is held after school for all Bayswater School families  
to take whatever they want/need without the involvement of money!  For any queries about this  
please contact Bridget Swan.  Many thanks, Bridget :)” 
 

It’s a great event – I picked up one of my skirts there last year! Thanks, Bridget and the team!  
 

Sports Notices 
 

Congratulations to Nico Moy for an outstanding effort for the Bayswater Bullets on Tuesday 6th March.  After a very close game they 
were defeated 16-12 to Sunnynook Blaze. 

Community Notices 
Guitar Lessons 
Guitar Lessons are available at school, through Dave Gatman from Musiqhub.  If you would like to enrol your child to start Guitar 
Lessons in 2018, please contact Dave on 021 222 1456 or email dave.gatman@musiqhub.co.nz.  
 

Play soccer at North Shore United in 2018! 
Calling all kids aged 4-8 years (born 2013 and prior).  Register now for the 2018 First Kicks Football Season.  Go to www.nsu.org.nz 
to register.  A focus on fun, friendships and building confidence.  Register before April 1st.  First game is on Saturday May 5th 
 

Devonport Dog Parade - Sunday 8th April, 12:30pm-4:30pm.  Windsor Reserve, Devonport Waterfront 
Celebrate our love of dogs with a free action-packed day of events, entertainment, doggy goods and services.  Plus the chance 
to showcase our beloved four-legged friends in a parade.  Great prizes too!  All proceeds go to Greyhounds as Pets.  
For more information contact Robyn Fond by calling 445 6736. 
 

Devonport Dog Parade Art Competition - Theme: My Fabulous Dog 
This fabulous dog could belong to you, a family member or be an imaginary friend.  To enter: Respond to the theme, be as 
creative as you want!  Any medium is great and make it A4 size.  Please ensure your entry can be easily hung for display. 
Entries must include your name, age and contact details on the back of your submission.  Deadline: drop your entry to iSite at  
3 Victoria Road in Devonport on/before 28th March.  You must attend the Dog Parade event on 8th April to see if you have won!   
 

Devonport Village Market Day & Navy Open Day - Saturday 24th March from 10-4pm 
Devonport Village is hosting a family-friendly market day to coincide with the Navy Open Day. There will be live music, outdoor 
markets, street performers, engagement activities and more. The Royal New Zealand Navy are opening their gates to let visitors on 
site and on their ships. There will be food trucks, ocean tours, and plenty to see and do. 
 
 





 
 

 
 
 


